
I support HB 3291. It is most logical to allow a ballot mailed on Election Day to be considered as the person having voted on 
Election Day. 
Ballots should be accepted with or without postmark within a reasonable mailing period from Election Day [2-3 days].
Should a race be so close that those ballots without postmarks would make a difference - highly unlikely - then SOS could trace the 
codes used by USPS to determine when those ballots were processed by USPS.


